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Psalm 28:7
The Lord is my strength and my shield.
I trust Him with all of my heart.
He helps me and my heart is filled with joy.
I burst out in songs of thanksgiving.

Thank you, Gentiva Hospice, for helping us have our Sundae
Party!! It was enjoyed by everyone.

Residents enjoying their ice cream.

The Fraziers having their ice cream sundae. Sooo good!



Copyright © 2024 by Uhlig LLC

Ms. Lydia Turns 103

We are so happy to share this picture of Ms. Lydia. On
August 25th, she turned 103 and still as spunky as ever.
All of us here at Poplar Estates love her so much. Some of
her family were able to join us. We also had Bob and Jane
Frazier and Joyce Simmons with birthdays this past
month. We had a great party celebrating everyone. Ms.
Lydia, here’s to 104!!

Poplar Estates’ Golf Team

Here at Poplar Estates, we have a few men who love to
golf. They do not get to go golfing very much. It has also
been too hot, and we were glad we had a cool day to do
this. We set up a putting tee and they were able to
practice. Everyone joined in on the fun.


